
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We hereby inform that the Company’s Biologics manufacturing facility (Zydus Biologics) 
located at the Zydus Biotech Park in Ahmedabad has received an Establishment Inspection 
Report (EIR) from the USFDA signifying the successful closure of the audit. The plant had 
completed the USFDA audit from 14th August to 24th August 2018 with Zero 483 
observations. 

We request you to bring this news to the notice of the members of the exchange and the 
investors at large. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 


